
NEWSLETTER   07.02.2020 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Yoga 
A yoga club will be running each 
Monday lunchtime, led by Miss 
Harper. This half-term Year 5 and 
6 are welcome and each half-term 
we will change the year groups. 
Next half term: Year 4 and 3 
children.  
 
Tag Rugby 
Hedley Verity from Wharfedale 
RUFC will be leading Tag Rugby 
session  every Monday afternoon 
for Curlews and Red Kites.  
Can all children please bring their 
P.E. kits.  
 
Valentines Disco 
On Friday 14th February there will 
be a valentines disco at Linton 
Village Hall from 4-5.30pm.  
Everybody welcome.   
Party games, a snack, face 
painting and tattoos - £5.00 per 
ticket.  
 
 
Half Term 
School closes at the end of Friday 
14th  February for half term and 
reopens on Monday  24th 
February. 
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Headteacher's Message 
I cannot believe we only have one week until half-term. I would like to thank the PTA for their 

amazing organisation of the Quiz and Curry night which raised an unbelievable £1084 for school! In 
additional to this event, we also have the Valentine’s Disco to look forward to on Friday 14th 

February. The entrance price of £5.00, includes a drink, snack, face painting, tattoos and a photo 
booth - so lots of fun for everyone! We hope to see you all there.  

SCHOOL PARKING 
There have been many complaints this week, regarding the parking outside 
school. As the mornings and evening are becoming lighter, many parents/

carers are choosing to walk their children to school and feel unable to do so, 
due to inconsiderate parking and vehicles not following the one-way system.  

 
I have contacted the Parish Council and asked them if they are able to remark 
the yellow zig-zags which should cover the front of the car park - as this is a 
no parking zone. I completely understand that in a morning we are all in a 

rush, however, we all need work together to ensure our school remains safe 
and also disagreement free.  

 
I have spoken to staff to ensure that the gate is supervised from 8.50am. 

Please be aware that children can be dropped off from 8.50 am and picked up 
until 3.40pm, to stagger the number of cars using the car park at these times.  

 
Below, is a map of the one-way system, which is essential for our drop-off 

times to run smoothly.  
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Week Kingfishers Curlew Red Kites Whole School 

Week One 93.8% 100% 98% 97.3% 

Week Two 87.5% 99% 99.2% 95.2% 

Week Three 96.3% 99% 96.8% 97.4% 

Week Four 99.4% 98.1% 94.4% 97.3% 

Week Five 97.5% 100% 98.4% 98.6% 

Week Six     

Attendance:   100% - 97%        93%-96%        >93% 

This half-term our overall attendance: 97.2% 

Tour De Yorkshire 
The Tour de Yorkshire is returning on 30th April - 3rd May. Last 

year, we had no changes to our daily routine and it looks like this 
year will be the same.  

To study the entire route or for additional information please see 
the website below: 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/tour-de-yorkshire   

Our wonderful children 
I should never be surprised when the 

wonderfulness of our children is brought 
to our attention; we spend all day with 
them, we should know just how great 

they are. However, every now and again 
we are reminded in the most beautiful 

way.  
Esmie, from the Curlews, decided this 

weekend that she wanted to raise money 
for our school. She spent her weekend 

baking gingerbread men… stars… ducks 
and then sold them. Apparently, they 
were that delicious they sold out in 10 

minutes! 
Thank you Esmie, we are glad you love 

school so much you wanted to do 
something so wonderful.  


